- STAIRCASE

November 29, 2021

Attention Local Businesses & Residents,

North Center Productions, Inc. will be filming scenes for the HBO series “The Staircase”
throughout Georgia.

We will be returning to film near 4634 Parc Chateau Dr. on 12/06 from 7pm-7pm. Prep will
begin on 12/03 and wrap will occur on 12/07 between the hours of 7am-7pm.

Production is working closely with the City of Lithonia. We will have secured all necessary
permits before we enter your neighborhood. Our goal isto maintain safety, in addition
to having the lowest possible impact on the surrounding community. We have applied
for a film permit through the City of Lithonia to obtain the following closures:

e LANE CLOSURE SOUTH CURB LANE OF TRIBBLE ST: B/T RUE DE BELLE VUE & RANDALL RD
(500 FT) - Friday 12/03 continuously through Tuesday 12/07 from 7:00am-7:00pm

e LANE CLOSURE NORTH CURB LANE OF IDA ST: B/T RANDALL AVE & STADIUM DR (325 FT) -
Friday 12/03 continuously through Tuesday 12/07 from 7:00am-7:00pm

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact
Key Assistant Location Manager

Joseph Raines
770.633.1645
joseph.raines@hboprod.com

Thank you in advance!

Joseph Raines
HBO's "The Staircase"
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